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MEMO

	Date:
	December 9, 2003

	To:
	ERCOT Board of Directors

	From:
	Ed Ettorre

	Subject:

	Independent Audit Firm Recommendation


Issue for the ERCOT Board of Directors

	ERCOT Board of Director Meeting Date: December 16, 2003
Agenda Item No.: 8


	Issue: 
Finance and Audit Committee Recommendation of Audit Firm to perform the 2003 financial audit of ERCOT.



	Background/History: 
The ERCOT Bylaws and Protocols require that ERCOT conduct an independent third party audit of its books and records, and an Operational Audit, annually. The Protocols vest this responsibility to the ERCOT Board. Pursuant to the Protocols, the Board may appoint an Audit Committee, containing equal representation of all Segments as defined in the ERCOT Bylaws, to assist the Board in developing selection criteria, issuing Requests for Proposals, and otherwise assist the Board in selecting an Audit Firm for the Operations Audit.

The ERCOT Finance and Audit Committee shall appoint an external independent certified public accounting firm or firms to conduct an appropriate audits as described in the Protocols and shall make recommendations to the ERCOT Board in relation to approval, initiation, and scheduling of such audits.



	Key Factors Influencing Issue: 
An annual Financial Audit is required by the Bylaws.



	Alternatives: 
No alternatives were identified. This audit is required.


	Conclusion/Recommendation: 
Approve the following motion: 

Whereas, the ERCOT Bylaws and Protocols require financial audits be conducted on an annual basis, now

Therefore, the ERCOT Board hereby accepts the recommendation of the Audit Committee and approves PricewaterhouseCooopers as ERCOT’s external auditing firm to perform a financial audit of ERCOT’s 2003 books and records pursuant to the ERCOT Bylaws and Protocols.




Item 8 – Audit Firm Recommendation
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